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Hi Misty, 

Here’s a quick rundown of what we’ve been up to this week. 

IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

LA COMOTION: Building the future of transportation

BACK TO THE LAB: Strengthening L.A.’s cybersecurity

TRAILBLAZERS: Honoring Latino leaders

SAFE HARBOR: Standing together against extremism

WELCOME TO L.A.: Greeting Israel’s President

FALL FRIDAY NIGHT LIGHTS: Strong finish to a season of family fun

DETAILS 

Making a Difference for Homeless Angelenos

Our week was filled with incredible examples of community coming together to

help homeless Angelenos. We opened the Silver Star Apartments in South

L.A., a permanent supportive housing facility for veterans experiencing

homelessness. The City and County also signed a memorandum of

understanding to further cement our close partnership as we work together to

end homelessness.

We have housed more than 24,000 homeless Angelenos since 2014, but we

cannot rest until every Angeleno has a safe place to call home. That’s why

Supervisor Mark Ridley-Thomas and I stood together to encourage Angelenos
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to volunteer for the annual Homeless Count — which helps us measure

progress as we get people off the streets, allocate resources and determine

federal funding for our efforts. Click here to sign up and volunteer.

And on Saturday morning, dozens of hardworking and committed team

members from my office and I joined the United Way of Greater Los Angeles’

annual HomeWalk, where we put our feet forward to raise dollars and

awareness for the movement to end homelessness once and for all.

Thanks for reading! As always, I'd love to get your feedback on how we are

doing on Facebook & Twitter.

Eric Garcetti

Your Mayor
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